

Gilgandra Public School



Safe, Respectful, Learners

Principal Patricia Howard P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827

Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Tel: 02 6847-2043 Fax: 02 6847-2304

18 June 2019

Gilgandra PSSA Touch Football

Dear Parents/Carers,

Your child has been selected to play in the Gilgandra Public School Touch Football Team. Our first game is on Thursday 24 June. Both Boys and Girls teams will be playing Mendooran Central School at McGrane Oval. The first game starts at 10:30 am.

Students will be supervised by Mrs Hazelton, Mr Eric Priddis and Mr Smithers and will walk to and from the school to the oval.

Parents and Carers are welcome to attend and support the teams playing.

Yours Sincerely

Mr Adam Smithers

Gilgandra Public School